
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents:  
  

In an abundance of caution for the safety and well-being of our students, faculty, and 
staff, schools of the Archdiocese of Miami will close on Tuesday, March 17, until further 
notice. 

  
To give parents the opportunity to arrange childcare and personal schedules, schools will 
open on Monday, March 16. 

  
Each school will instruct parents about online assignments and lessons. 

  
During this time, schools will undergo a thorough cleaning procedure that meet CDC 
guidelines. 

  
We will continue to monitor the situation and update you as we receive information. 

  
Sincerely,  
 
 

  
Dr. Kim Pryzbylski 
 


